
   

 

NOVEMBER 15, 2016 

Annual Active Medical Staff Dinner Meeting – December 6 
The Annual Active Medical Staff dinner meeting will take place Tuesday, December 6 at 6:00 p.m. 
at Apple Mountain. With your RSVP, please include your dinner selection of Chicken, Beef, or 
Vegetarian. Please RSVP by November 25 to 989.583.6595 or 989.583.4133.   
 

Reminder to Please Check-In when Rounding on 6 Main 
With the recent LEAN Empower! Events on Harrison 6 Main, many physicians have seen a decrease 
in phone calls made after leaving the floor. This is a reminder to all physicians when rounding on 
Harrison 6 Main to check in at the front desk with the HUC upon arrival and departure, which will 
allow for all nurses to be aware and for physician/RN rounding to occur. 
Thank you for your continued support, if you have any questions regarding our LEAN Process or 
this initiative please contact Dr. Michael Sullivan at MSullivan@chs-mi.com. 

 

ePrescribing Tips   

When providers are placing electronic prescription orders for patients being discharged they must 
have the accurate Ordering Provider, Authorizing Provider and Attending Provider. Group 
names/practices are not permissible and will cause the interface to fail. Failure to accurately identify 
these providers will result in the Pharmacy NOT receiving the electronically prescribed medication 
and therefore will not be ready for the patient when they arrive to pick them up. 
 

Select Specialty Hospital Appoints New Physician Leadership 

Select Specialty Hospital is pleased to announce new appointments to their Medical Executive 
Committee. Dr. Ayesha Khan has recently accepted the position of Medical Director and will be 
tasked with overseeing the medical staff and medical affairs of the hospital. Dr. Asad Mehboob has 
accepted the position of Quality Program Director and will be responsible for supporting the hospital 
quality, risk management, patient safety and infection control programs.  
 

Welcome to the Medical Staff 

Gaughan, Eric, DPM, Podiatric Medicine  4224 State Street, Saginaw, 989.790.8009 

Tobin, Sue, DO, Medical Oncology  5400 Mackinaw, 5th Floor, Saginaw. 989.583.5060 
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